
From: Yu, Olivia, EMNRD
To: "Geoff Leking"; Mann, Ryan
Cc: Ralph Tijerina; kim@etechenv.com; shane@etechenv.com
Subject: RE: Goodnight Midstream Former DCP Pump Station Historical Release 1RP-5091 Backfill Request
Date: Wednesday, August 29, 2018 8:27:00 AM
Attachments: approved_1RP5091_8.28.18 backfill request.pdf

Good morning Mr. Leking:
 
Thank you for the dedicated excavation of the impacted soil. NMOCD grants backfill approval for
1RP-5091.
 
Like approval from NMSLO required. NMSLO may have additional concerns or stipulations.
 
Please be advised that a new C-141 form in accordance with the revised NMAC 19.15.29 is in effect
since August 24, 2018. http://www.emnrd.state.nm.us/OCD/forms.html
 
All future site/release characterization reports must be accompanied by this form. Older versions will
not be accepted. For 1RP-5091, as remedial work was approved and underway in advance of the
effective date of the new Release regulation on August 14, 2018, the final C-141 form (ver. 2017)
may be used when the closure report is submitted.
 
Thanks,
 
Olivia Yu
Environmental Specialist
NMOCD, District I
Olivia.yu@state.nm.us
575-393-6161 x113
 
OCD approval does not relieve the operator of liability should their operations fail to adequately
investigate and remediate contamination that may pose a threat to ground water, surface water,
human health or the environment.  In addition, OCD approval does not relieve the operator of
responsibility for compliance with any other federal, state, local laws and/or regulations.
 
 
 

From: Geoff Leking <geoff@etechenv.com> 
Sent: Tuesday, August 28, 2018 3:03 PM
To: Yu, Olivia, EMNRD <Olivia.Yu@state.nm.us>; Mann, Ryan <rmann@slo.state.nm.us>
Cc: Ralph Tijerina <rtijerina@goodnightmidstream.com>; kim@etechenv.com;
shane@etechenv.com
Subject: Goodnight Midstream Former DCP Pump Station Historical Release 1RP-5091 Backfill
Request
Importance: High
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Olivia and Ryan
 
Etech is pleased to submit for your review the above referenced document.  Please contact me with
any questions or concerns.  I look forward to your response.  Thank you.
 

Geoff Leking
 
Etech Environmental & Safety Solutions, Inc.
PO Box 62228
Midland, Texas 79711
Office: (432)563-2200 ext. 212
Mobile: (432)425-7160
Fax: (432)563-2213
 
CONFIDENTIAL
This e-mail message, including any attachments, is intended solely for the individual(s)
named above.  It contains confidential and/or propriety information.  If you are not the
intended recipient, please do not read, copy or distribute it or any information it contains. 
Please immediately notify the sender by return mail and delete it.
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